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Thursday 16th February 2022 

Year 11 Prom 2022! 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are writing to give you advance notice of the details for the Year 11 Prom. Following two years of 

Covid restrictions that have prevented us from being able to give our students the send-off at the end 

of Year 11 to which they so look forward, we are delighted to announce that there will be a Prom 

event this year. Obviously, we have to accept, that things could change given the unprecedented times 

we are living in, but we are more than hopeful that it will go ahead. 

The date of the prom will be Thursday 23rd June at 7-11pm and the venue is Aston Villa football Club 

in the 82 Suite. 

The ticket price for the Prom is £33 payable via Parentpay which is non-refundable. The deadline for 

payment is Friday 29th April 2022, in order, for us to confirm final numbers to the venue. 

The Year 11 Prom has always been a very enjoyable and memorable occasion for everyone involved 

and we have always enjoyed exemplary behaviour at the event. We are sure your child is looking 

forward to it. Please be advised that we reserve the right to withdraw students from attending the 

Prom should their behaviour during the academic year be deemed unacceptable. As per the praise 

and behaviour policy, students with 100 or more negative behaviour points may lose the right to 

attend the Prom. If they have already purchased a ticket, this will be refunded. 

Students will be expected to make their own arrangements for transport to and from Villa Park. They 

will not be allowed to leave the venue on foot. 

More details regarding the event will be sent out nearer the time. If you require any further 

information, please do not hesitate to contact the Year 11 team. 

Yours faithfully, 

Year 11 Team 

Mrs Maguire - Associate Assistant Headteacher (Lead for KS4) 

Mr Blunt – Progress Leader Year 11A 

Mr Daniel – Progress Leader Year 11B 

  


